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The De Bohun Highlight Reel 

Showcasing all the fantastic performances at De Bohun this week! 
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This is a Friends Of De Bohun event. This year, we are raising 

money to help replace and update the school’s stage. If you 

would like to get involved and help volunteer at this event, 

please contact the School Office or email 

office@debohun.enfield.sch.uk 


